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17 July 2015 
 

Dear David, 
 
Safe Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill   
 
In my letter to you of 25 June regarding the Safe Nurse Staffing Levels (Wales) Bill, I 
set out my intention to table the Welsh Government’s amendments before the 
summer recess. 
 
I write to update you about progress. Further work is being undertaken on the 
amendments and I am continuing to work with the Member in Charge. 
 
The amendments will be tabled before the end of the summer recess.    
 
I will continue to keep you updated on progress. 
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